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Patient Participation Group Meeting
Wednesday 22 October 2014

Attendees:

Sue Bullock (SB) (Reception Manager)
Carolyn Smith (CS) (Admin Clerk)
Mr J Lilley (JL)
Ms H Smith (HS) (new member)

Apologies

Diane Goddard (Assistant Practice Manager)
Ms P Cutts (PC) (new member of website group)
Ms F Campbell (FC) (member of website group)
Mr G Northmore (GN) (new member of website group)


	
	ACTIONS

	Carolyn Smith (CS) opened the meeting by thanking everyone for attending and introduced Hannah Smith as a new member of the group.  Hannah is both a registered patient and also a temporary member of staff.

	

	1.  Matters arising from 28.05.14 meeting

The Action regarding the telephone being answered on the front desk is still ongoing as there are still problems with staff sickness.  Situation to be monitored.

CS reported that following on from a suggestion from FC regarding future PPG meetings a poster was on display in both Waiting Rooms advertising future dates up until March 2015 and this information had also been posted on the website.

The Action regarding targeting specific patients to join the PPG is still ongoing due to staff sickness.

CS wished to thank HE for his comments regarding previous surveys and possible areas of priorities and would discuss this with him further at a future meeting.
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	2. Practice News

CS reported that there was continuing staff sickness affecting Reception and Nurses appointments.

JL asked if Dr Mackenzie had completed his phased return to work following his accident and CS confirmed that he had.

CS reported that the Surgery had a new Registrar, Dr Pal, who would be working at the Practice for 18 months.  The previous Registrar, Dr Sinha, had finished his training and had qualified as a GP and had moved on to pastures new.
	













	3. Priorities

CS commented that the three priority areas identified following the last PPG meeting would be the Patient Survey, reducing the number of ‘DNA – Did Not Attend’ appointment slots and trying to increase the membership of the PPG.

Survey

CS reported that the annual survey was currently running from 13 October to 7 November.  Surveys were available to complete both in the Surgery and on-line via the Practice website (www.stjohnsgrouppractice.com).  It was hoped that the results of the survey would be available for the next PPG meeting due to take place on Wednesday 26 November.

DNA

CS outlined the current DNA policy where letters were sent to patients who had failed to cancel/attend their appointments on 3 occasions in 6 months informing them that they may be removed from the list if they missed another appointment.  JL asked whether this could be changed to a letter being sent after 2 missed appointments informing them that if they missed a third appointment that they would be removed from the list (although it was accepted that discretion could be exercised).   CS explained that as this would be a change to the current protocol then Gill Shillitoe (GS) would need to discuss this with the GP Partners.  Posters are currently displayed in both Waiting Rooms informing patients of the number of missed GP and Nurses appointments from the previous week.  This information is also recorded on the Practice website.

PPG Membership

CS reported that there had been an increase in membership since the last meeting.  Hannah Smith (HS) was a new member who was able to attend the meetings in person.  Pauline Cutts (PC) and Gerald Northover (GN) are patients who had expressed an interest in joining the on-line group.  Although it was pleasing to report on an increase in PPG numbers it is still important to try and keep recruiting new members.  SB would look at targeting individual patients that may be interested in joining once the sickness situation in Reception had been resolved.
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	4. Any Other Business

HS asked whether a Practice Newsletter could be produced informing patients of staff changes, flu clinics, etc.  CS said that she would discuss this further with DG.

HS queried whether more of the red slots appointments that can be booked on the day could be converted to slots that could be booked in advance.  She explained that shift workers who work on a rota basis often find it difficult to book appointments in advance and that by making more appointments available to book in advance would assist groups of patients with similar circumstances.

GN had asked whether it would be possible to add the Surgery’s email contact address to the website.  CS reported that she had been in touch with My Surgery Website requesting that the information be added and confirmed that this had been done.

HS accepted that space was limited in the back of Reception but asked whether it would be possible to site an extra workstation in the back of the Reception area.
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	5. Date and time of next meeting

Wednesday 26 November 2014 starting at 12 noon.


	








